
Project Update: December 2023 

 

Status of the project 

All activities planned so far have been carried out. Six sampling campaigns were 

carried out in which water and faecal material from wild animal samples were taken, 

as well as monitoring the diversity of large and medium-sized mammals with camera 

traps. Two more workshops were held for the community of Villa Serrana regarding 

the environmental problems. In addition, we carried out a historical analysis of land 

use. Monitoring of water, faeces and mammals will continue, and another workshop 

will be held with the community and the school of Villa Serrana. Moreover, we have 

been interviewed by the press and published in the newspaper "La Diaria", the note is 

attached. 

 

 
Guazubirá (Mazama gouazoubira). 

 
Margay (Leopardus wiedii). 



 

 
Taking faecal samples in a sampling campaign. Guazubirá (Mazama gouazoubira) 

faecal. 



 
Images showing the increase of urbanisation. 

 

 


